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Road crews began October 
digging two ditches on Crestview 

Avenue. Crews then took advantage 
of the road closure on Crossley to replace 

the culvert pipe at its intersection with Red Lion Five 
Points Road. Once the county completed the new culvert 
box, crews had two weeks to install an upsized pipe 
replacement to accommodate water flow before the road 
reopened. Crews needed to reroute the new, larger pipe 
outside the headwall, which proved challenging due to its 
proximity to the intersection. However, crews completed 
the project on time.

After completing the pipe, Road Crews began 
repairing the berm along Crossley Road. First, 
using soil reserves, crews filled the upper sides 
of the ditches using the six-way blade for the 
Bobcat. Once filled, the crew used the blade 
to compact the dirt down. Finally, the crews 
touched up the grading behind the skid steer 
using a trackhoe. This method expedited the 
work, allowing Road Crews to complete the 
entire berm along Crossley Road.

Ending the month, crews repaired several catch basins. Rather than contracting the repairs, crews decided to rely on 
the collective experience of the department to expedite the project and reduce the cost of repairs. After removing the 
concrete, crews discovered four catch basins with damaged frames, which they replaced. The completed project included 
six basins and adjacent curb repairs.
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